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Primrose Hill Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance Updates 

Our whole school attendance for this 
week has risen slightly 

to  92.37%, which is significantly 
below our target of 96%,  please 
continue to strive for 
100% attendance .  
 

A huge clap for Squirrels, who had the highest 
attendance this week– 98.75%.  

Children who arrived late for school this week totalled 

146. This figure continues to be extremely high and 
causes significant disruption to the children who are in 
class and ready to learn by 9.00a.m. We will continue to 
send reminder texts, letters and invite parents in for 
meetings if their children are persistently late.  
 

Soft start is from 8.45-9am. The gate will continue 
to close promptly at 9am and all those who arrive 
after this time will be recorded late and will need to 
enter through the office. 
If your child arrives to school after 9.15am this is 

marked as an unauthorised late. 
We appreciate you all making a huge effort to arrive 

at school before 9am. 

Last Day Of Term 21st July @1:10pm 
To celebrate the passing of another year at school, we are going to have a little 
sing-song just before home time.  

Please join us on 21st July in the playground  at 1.10pm if you  would like 

to hear the children's lovely voices sending off the whole school for the summer.  

@primrosehillprimaryschool 

Year 6 Graduation! 
Year 6 graduation will be held in school on 

20th July at 2pm.  

Make sure you set a date in the diary! 

What a  wonderful week it has been! The sun is shining, the children have been happily playing in the 

playground (safely in this heat!)  and  it is  a  joy  to hear their laughter.  Year 4 have completed their 

Multiplication Table Check—wow, they truly are Times Tables Rockstars! Earlier this week Ladybirds 

went to Primrose Hill as part of their STEAM project ‘Primrose Hill Skyline’ and yesterday Year 5 visited 

the Mosque. It’s good to see the children getting out and about as part of their learning and there are 

lots of other exciting trips  planned  for  the weeks  ahead.  Watch out for your child’s Year Group’s 

curriculum letter on Monday, which will detail all of the lovely learning and visits their teachers have 

planned for them. Have a lovely weekend everyone, let’s hope the sunshine lasts but the temperature 

drops a little! From SLT 

Another exciting event is coming up at 
Primrose Hill, which we missed it for so long.  

Primrose Hill Sports Day! 
Please enter these dates on to your calendars 
as we are sure you do not want to miss them! 
Froglets & Tadpoles—Mon 11th July at 9:15 
Ladybirds & KS1—Mon 11th July at 1:45pm 
KS2 without Y5  - Wed 13th July at 10:25 am 
Year 5  - Tue 12th July at 10:40 am 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-Parents-Letter-Nursery.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-KS1-Rec-Letter.docx.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-letter-KS2-.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Year-5-sports-Day-Letter.pdf


School Dinner Payment  
 

A reminder please to always ensure you are paying for 
lunches in advance – not in arrears. 

We are having a big push on lunch debts as sadly the 
school is not in a position to finance these.  

Reminders will be going out weekly by text and email. 
Tara (Admissions & Attendance Officer) and Julia (School 
Business Manager) will be individually contacting those in 
arrears over the next week. 

We do understand that these are difficult financial times 
for many of our families, so if you think you may be 
eligible for Free School Meals, don’t hesitate to contact 
the office and they will advise you on how to apply. 

Please click here to make payments. 

 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals
https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals#isxt
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314


Last day of term Thursday 21st July 2022 @ 1:10pm  
Please make arrangement for your child/ren to be collected at 1:30pm on the last day of term, 21st July  

Children are excepted  back to school on Monday 5th September 2022 

Term Dates 2022 - 2023  

https://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Term-Dates-2022-2023.pdf

